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May 29, 2024 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
Daniel Goldner 
Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:  IR 22-042; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Energy Efficiency Programs 
Performance Incentive Calculation — 2023 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission is Liberty’s performance incentive calculation relating to the 
Energy Efficiency Programs for the program year 2023. 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s procedural order issued on July 28, 2022, in Docket No. DE 20-092, this 
2023 report is being filed under Docket No. IR 22-042. The order states: 
 
“The Commission is mindful that the Joint Utilities are required to regularly file reports, including quarterly 
and annual reports related to energy efficiency programming, and that the Commission imposed 
supplemental reporting requirements pursuant to Order No. 26,621 (April 29, 2022), including reports to 
be filed no later than July 31, 2022. A new docket, No. IR 22-042, will be opened, in which the Commission 
will receive, examine, and investigate the Joint Utilities’ regular and supplemental reports on energy 
efficiency programming for the remainder of the 2022 and 2023 triennium. The Joint Utilities are directed 
to make all such filings into Docket No. IR 22-042 as of the date of this order. An order of notice for Docket 
No. IR 22-042 will be issued in due course.” 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Tyler Culbertso0n 
 
Tyler Cullbertson 
 
Attachments 
cc: IR 22-042 Service List 3739 


